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EPA Grants Fraud Awareness and Prevention Webinar, June 20, 2024 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ)  
 

Q1: Will the slide deck be made available to attendees? 

A1: Unfortunately, the slides will not be shared; however, this webinar will likely take place 
again in the Fall if you have colleagues that are interested in the content. 

Q2: Will a recording of the webinar be available on the EPA's website? 

A2: Unfortunately, there will not be a recording of this webinar. 

Q3: How do you meet poster requirements with remote staff? 

A3: You may distribute the poster to remote staff electronically.    

Q4: Where can we obtain the posters mentioned during the presentation? 

A4: Materials from today’s webinar are available on the Fraud Prevention and Awareness 
webinar webpage. 

Q5: Do most investigations involve large programs? Most of our grants are $500,000 or less. 

A5: There is not a prescribed dollar amount for investigations, and the grant amounts vary. 

Q6: Is there a requirement for copies of documents, emails etc., when reporting a suspected 
violation? 

A6: There is no requirement to provide copies of documents when reporting a suspected 
violation. Please provide all the information available to you. 

Q7: For first time recipients of grants, what general advice do you have to be in compliance? 

A7: Ensure you are aware of all your responsibilities as a grantee by attending webinars, 
taking trainings, and reading all instructions provided to you. 

Q8: On large sites, where do you recommend posting the posters? 

A8: We recommend locating posters near the other Federal required posters, such as 
required Occupational Safety and Health Administration or Equal Employment 
Opportunity posters.  
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